BRISTOL TOWNSHIP

2501 BATH ROAD BRISTOL, PA 19007 {215) 785-0500 FAX (215) 785-2131
COUNCIL MEETING
JULY 7, 2005
The meeting was called to order by President Tarlini at 6:44 P.M.
President T
ROLL CALL: Council Members, Tarlini, Pluta, Monahan and Davis were present.

President Tarlini thanked all the applicants for wanting to serve because it is important to be involved.

Councilwoman Davis thanked all who came out. They were all good people which made for a difficult
choice.

President Tarlini called for the motion to appoint John Greer for a six month term to Council (replacing
Don Mobley). Second by Councilman Monahan. Poll: all ayes. Motion approved.

President Tarlini reminded everyone due to the thirty day time limit constraints to fill the vacancy the
appointee (John Greer) must be officially sworn in by a District Justice by July 18, 2009. The televised
public swearing in will take place at the next Council meeting scheduled for Thursday, July 23, 2009.

ADJOURNMENT:
President Tarlini for the motion to adjourn. Second by Councilman Monahan. Poll: all ayes. Motion
approved. The meeting adjourned at 6:46 P.M.

Respectfully submitted
Denise Gorty
Secretary

/dg



